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Council Bill 18-2019

Regarding Council Bill 18-2019, what is your position on it? In addition, how would this affect me as a
student riding a bus every day to and from school?



Sayers, Margery

From: Leslie Toussaint <12saint@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, May 30, 201 9 2:09 PM
To: CouncilMail
Subject: CB18-2019 (school bus cameras)

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if
you know the sender.]

Dear Council Members:

Thank you for introducing bill CBls-2019 to to authorize the use of school bus monitoring cameras on school buses in the

County. It is sad that, in this time of budget tightening, we have to spend our resources enforcing a law as simple as

stopping for buses that are discharging or picking up students. Unfortunately, I can assure you that motorists routinely

(4-5x/weel<) ignore the flashing red lights and drive right past my son's bus on Folly Quarter Rd. at great speed. I've

heard the same story from other parents on two-lane, undivided roads, of which there are many in our county.

Please proceed with this initiative and, perhaps,there is a way for the revenue generated by ticketing to offset the costs

of installing the cameras.

Thank you,

Leslie Toussaint

12540 Folly Quarter Rd.
Ellicott City, MD 21042


